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We appreciate the work of the Central Valley Water Board and State Water Board in 

developing an updated General Order regarding waste discharge requirements on 

dairies across the Central Valley. We look forward to reviewing the document and 

providing thoughtful and practical feedback grounded in the firsthand experience of our 

members, who are already investing in and implementing new and innovative practices 

to improve nutrient management on their farms. As we have done in the past, we will 

work collaboratively with the Water Board to ensure the final Order includes feasible 

solutions that achieve our shared goal of protecting water quality on dairies across the 

Valley. 

 


